
Project Update: December 2014 
 
During the autumn we conducted awareness campaign on conservation of Dinarolacerta 
lizards and their importance to biodiversity of Montenegro. We presented our project 
at 6th Montenegrin Science Festival, gave lectures in local schools and distributed 
educational material (brochures, t-shirts and posters). Also, we published articles about the 
project in Montenegrin daily newspaper “Pobjeda” and on the web portal of the 
Montenegrin naturalists' magazine "Putokaz". During a summer field survey we recorded a 
new site of Dinarolacerta montenegrina in Montenegro. The paper on this finding was 
published in the journal Ecologica Montenegrina. We organised a roundtable discussion 
to introduce the project and to build up the partnership with decision makers, local and 
regional environmental NGOs for the further initiatives for conservation of Dinarolacerta 
spp. and their habitats. Finally, the project was presented on national TV channels "Radio 
Television of Montenegro 1" and "TV News". Read more about our activities at 
www.dinarolacerta.com.   
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